Congratulations on your recent completion of the training module "Foundations
of Safety Leadership: Building a Safety Culture". This represents an investment
by you and your organization to improve your organization’s safety culture. The
tools you have used today will also help you move forward as you continue to
grow as a leader in safety and in general. The return on that investment will be
measured not only by what you learned, but how you apply that learning when
you return to the workplace and how well you coach those around you.

Please take a few minutes to provide your feedback on what you learned and how
it will be beneficial. Also, utilizing the resources and tools provided, complete the
attached commitment plan. As you fill out this commitment think specifically
what you can do/improve in your performance based on what you learned in the
class.

Keep one copy for yourself and give one to your supervisor and schedule time to
discuss your goals with them.

Safety starts with you!



Foundations of Safety Leadership: Building a Safety Culture

1. What are three things you learn or reminded of today that you feel were the most valuable?

2. State two specific things that you personally commit to using from today’s workshop to help
your organization build a safety culture.

Participant Your supervisor’ (name)

Today’s date: Date of follow-up with supervisor

Please review this document with your supervisor within a week of completing this class. Together you
can decide the best way to use your leadership skills to help build or reinforce a stronger safety culture.






